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THE GOOSE TEAM

= NEW VOLUNTEER ORIENTATION
Goldlen THIRD MONDAY OF EVERY MONTH AT 3:00 PM — June 16"
Game CALL 825-9101 FOR MORE INFORMATION
> Something wonderful happens when you become a member of the "Goose Gang." Our
volunteers have more fun! They tend to be healthier and consistently report being happier
o after becoming part of the Golden Goose family. Young, old, working, retired... it doesn't

matter. Volunteering is good for everyone; it's a great way to support our local communities.
The Golden Goose Thrift shop is always seeking individuals who wish to donate their time sorting, pricing,
stocking, and selling donated merchandise.

COME JOIN the Goose. We are always looking for volunteers to help in a host of ways, from answering phones
to driving our truck and everything in between. There are dozens of opportunities at the Goose! One is sure
to suit you. Our volunteers are what make the Goose the happening place to be! New Volunteer orientation
takes place every month on the third Monday at 3:00 PM. Call 825-9101 for more information. Even 2-3 hours
a month can make a difference.

Pill Drop CHANGE - New LONGER hours!!
8:00AM - 4:00PM Monday - Thursday

The Sheriff’s Office has taken over the Pill Drop for the
next year due to remodeling their Marana building.

The location is the same — 63701 E. SaddleBrooke in the
SaddleBrooke Mini Mart. Your friendly volunteers will
returm when this change is rescinded.

Guidance is the same:
Please, no liguids, syringes, creams, or sharp needles.

® Pills MUST be removed from plastic containers and placed in
sealed plastic bag(s) .. Ziplocs or other similar product.

® Pills can be mixed and combined in one bag.

Contact: Bailee in the Sheriff’s Office: 520.866.7880




